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As an American citizen, Oregon resident, and regular voter, I strongly oppose SB 

210.  I am an elderly woman who finds mail-in voting extremely helpful.  This process 

has increased voter participation in our state and there has been no evidence of 

systemic abuse as a result.  The return to in-person voting and specific ID 

requirements is a giant step backward for the State of Oregon.  I am in strong 

opposition. 


